Elsen, Nikki

From: Jill & Ken Bernstein <jk@rivercityimageworks.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 3:09 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Chris Kahlow's amendments

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jk@rivercityimageworks.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

We cannot attend the meeting tonight -- which we were just informed of today. We would like to know if the Improvement Plan already includes lights on 11th Street between Cass and King. If not, why not?? This block is completely dark at night; we do not walk on this block when it is dark and instead detour onto Cass St (via the other streets around that DO have lights between Cass and King). We have requested lights on this block several time before, but nothing has ever been done about the dangerous situation.

To reiterate, we would highly support lights being installed along 11th Street, between Cass St and King St.

Thanks much

Jill and Ken Bernstein

237 11th Street South

La Crosse, WI 54601